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Seaford Town Council





Seaford Town Council is continuing with plans to demolish the Martello Toilets and replace with a new building that will include new toilets, a changing places toilet and two café concessions with indoor seating. 

For the next phase of this project, we are seeking a new architect to help us update our designs and see how we can move forward as soon as we can. This is an exciting opportunity for an architect and contracts administrator to work with the Town Council to deliver this crucial project for residents and visitors.

You would be required to work in conjunction with Town Council’s Projects and Facilities Manager to deliver the following:

· Finalise designs, drawings and specification

· Estimate costs 

· Contract tendering

· Liaise with Building Control and the Planning Authority

· Construction phase project management

· General contract administration
If you are interested being involved in this project, please contact Tony Jackson by email tony.jackson@seafordtowncouncil.gov.uk or phone 07591 454121. 
Expressions of interest will be required by Friday 21st May 2021, with a view to starting work together immediately.

Local Architect Sought for Exciting and Unique Seaford Project – Immediate Start





Town Clerk


Location: Seaford, East Sussex, BN25 1HG


Grade: SCP 49 – 54 (starting £54,323 per annum)












